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University of South Carolina 

Annual Report of the Faculty Senate Committee on Curricula & Courses: 2022 – 2023 
 

 

Committee Membership: 

 
Role Name Unit 

Chair: Bill Hauk Darla Moore School of Business 

Faculty 
Members: 

 
Sabra Custer 

 
College of Nursing 

 Stacy Winchester University Libraries  

 Amanda Schlegel School of Music 

 Sharon Gumina College of Engineering  

 Elina Levina CAS – Bio Science 

 Andy Kunka Palmetto College  

 Michael Shtutman College of Pharmacy 

 Andrew Corley CAS – Lang., Lit., & Cult. 

 Brian Habing 
David Simmons  
Darin Freeburg     

CAS – Statistics  
CAS – Anthropology 
College of Information & Communications  
 

 
  

   

Ex-officio: Trena Houp Distributed Learning 

 Malia Kiehl Bulletin 

 Murray Mitchell Graduate School 

 Ed Short Registrar 

 Jenn Tilford University Advising 
 Tara Wright Registrar 

 
During the Spring 2023 semester, the committee selected Sharon Gumina and Brian Habing as Co-Chair-

elects for the upcoming year. 

The Faculty Senate Committee on Curricula & Courses (C&C) met once per month during August 2022 

through May 2023. During this time, C&C successfully passed 313 proposals through Faculty Senate. 
 

 
Unit 

Proposals passed 
through Faculty Senate 

Arts & Sciences 112 

Darla Moore School of Business 32 
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CEIL: Experiential Learning Opportunities 1 

  CEIL: Graduation with Leadership Distinction 7 
 

Education 13 

Engineering & Computing 46 

Honors College 2 

Hospitality, Retail & Sport Management 11 

Information & Communication 26 

Music 32 

Nursing 16 

Public Health 14 

Pharmacy  1 

Total 313 
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Significant events during the academic year: 
 

• Among the program proposals that we approved this year was the very first interdisciplinary 
undergraduate certificate program in Digital Studies.  C&C representation was part of the 
committee that laid the groundwork for this and other undergraduate certificates. 

• We transitioned over from the old APPs proposal system for course and program proposals to the 
new Courseleaf Information Management (CIM, aka “new APPs”) system. 

• With a larger number of committee members, the C&C Committee created subcommittees to 
update our own internal documents and to review policies in areas related to distributed learning 
and course concurrences. 

• Jessica McKie, in addition to her duties as secretary of the Staff Senate, added staff support to the 
committee's work during the year. 

 
Finally, as chair, I would like to extend my thanks to all the committee members for their hard work 
throughout the year, especially to Sharon Gumina and Brian Habing for being willing to step up as co-chairs 
for the coming academic year.  I also thank the ex-officio members of the committee who lent their time 
and expertise to our work.  We would not have been able to do our job without their counsel. 
 


